
 

 

 

A short but busy week for us in Ruby Class. 

In Maths we have been learning about months of the year, learning a song to help us remember 
them. In English we have been using exclamation marks. We’ve learnt the different reasons we’d 
use them in our writing, have been spotting them in books, reading with expression and writing our 
own exclamation sentences for Little Red. In Science, the sun was shining so we enjoyed our learning 
outside looking at wild flowers around the woods and field. The children did some fantastic 
observational drawings and labelled the different plant names. Last week we planted pea seeds in 
window bags and we have enjoyed seeing some roots start to shoot this week! In both our PE 
lessons we have been busy practicing our field and track events ready for sports day. A reminder for 
PE that earrings should ideally be removed, where this is not possible please tape them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pea seeds in window bags; programming beebots 

 

Key dates:  

Wednesday 22nd May am – Sports day  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will planning our end of unit 
write; diary of Little Red 
 
In Maths we will be learning to tell the time 
to the hour and half past the hour. 

Read 5 times a week 
 
Complete Mathletics (Friday-Friday) 
 
Practice words in spelling book linked to 
phonics  


